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RAC Golf Committee Meeting      February 12, 2020 

The meeting was called to order at 1:35 pm by chairman Joe Birnbaum. 

Members Present: Joe Birnbaum (Chairman), Carolyn Bethea, Benny Blackshire, Denis Bluett, and 
Julian Graham. 

Members Absent: Frank Hinson (Golf & Racket Sports Director), Jean Aronson (RAC 
Representative), Larry Chambers, and Bob Cochran. 

A quorum was present, and the meeting proceeded. 

1.      RESTROOMS: Housekeeping cleans them first thing in the morning weekdays, but there 
is no checking during the day for emptying trash or adding toilet paper. There is no one 
responsible for cleaning on the weekends. 

The committee recommended the course Rangers be responsible for emptying the trash during 
the day and resupplying the toilet paper. They should carry the plastic garbage bags and toilet 
paper on the ranger golf cart. 

Plaza Club restrooms also need to be checked during the day for additional cleaning and 
supplies. Frank Hinson should develop a checklist for the rangers to use when making their 
rounds. 

2.      PROSHOP TELEPONE: It is a continuing problem the telephone rings with no 
answer.  This could be because the pro shop attendant is checking in customers or is on the 
line with a customer. The committee has recommended in the past that an answering machine 
is needed. Frank Hinson was to look into it. 

3.      FIRST 4 GREENS: These greens are in bad shape. They have been sanded but were not 
aerated first, therefore the surface is very rough.  The committee recommended that all of the 
greens be rolled. It was stated that we have a roller. Frank Hinson should take action on this 
recommendation. 

With Frank being absent from the meeting, no resolutions were made for any of the issues from the 
last meeting or this meeting.  Joe and Carolyn will speak with Frank on the items discussed. 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:10 pm. 

After the meeting I found an email that Frank had sent at 10:21 am today. 

Frank said he had bronchitis and would not make the meeting. He thought the restroom issue has 
been resolved.  Nick of C&S is handling. Frank also said we have an answering machine up and 
running 

Please check to see if there are any additions or corrections by 2-28-20 

Submitted by: Benny Blackshire 

 


